

EMAIL: cityofglasgowmt@hotmail.com

June 15, 2020

Dear Mr. Prior,

Thank you for abiding by Valley County's Health Authority's Covid-19 protocols and keeping Glasgow and Valley County safe.

I know that TC Energy employees have gone the extra mile while being willing to adapt to additional restrictions that the county and city have put into place.

You have worked closely with the leaders of the community to ensure that all are kept up to date with the pandemic.

Thank you for continuing this important project that will benefit not only Glasgow and Valley County but also the State of Montana!

TC Energy's presence has been an economic benefit during this Covid-19 crisis by supporting our local motels, grocery stores, gas stations and other local businesses.

You have done a good job in participating in keeping Glasgow and Valley County virus free, which is just another plus for living in the middle of nowhere!

Sincerely,

Mayor Becky Erickson